Paul O’Malley, Esq., Deputy Director

Environmental Control Board

1 North Charles Street, 13th Floor,
Baltimore, Maryland 21201

City Council Bill #23-0427 1167
Baltimore Police Department — Trauma-Informed Care
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September 21, 2023

TO: The Honorable President and Members
Of the Baltimore City Council

Dear Mr. President and Members:

The Baltimore City Environmental Control Board (ECB) has been requested to review City
Council Bill # 23-0427, Baltimore Police Department — Trauma-Informed Care Training. The purpose
of the bill is to add the Baltimore Police Department to the list of City agencies who are required to
designate 2 agency staff members to participate in certain trauma-informed training and activities.

The ECB is an independent administrative hearing board that adjudicates contested
environmental citations. Environmental citations are issued by various City agencies for violations
listed under Article 1, § 40-14.

The ECB has no objection to the passage of this bill.

= 0K

Paul O’Malley, Esq.
Deputy Director
Environmental Control Board




